Alison Woodfield

From: Caroline <storringtonpc@btconnect.com>

Sent: 15 July 2013 13:31

To: Alison Woodfield

Subject: RE: Storrington Oilsite - Planning Application WSCC/050/13/SR
Dear Alison,

Members reviewed this application at our Planning & Development Committee Meeting last Thursday and noted
that it was for the retention of existing Storrington Well site including plant and equipment and to continue to
produce hydrocarbons for a further period of up to 5 years. As this application is for nothing more than is already
being undertaken, it was AGREED that a comment of NO OBJECTION be sent to W.S.C.C.

| trust the above is satisfactory, however should | need to respond to anyone else, e.g. Jane Moseley, please let me
know.

Kind regards,

Caroline Read

Deputy Clerk

Storrington & Sullington Parish Council
The Parish Hall

Thakeham Road

Storrington

West Sussex

RH20 3PP

01903 746547





